



South West Orthopaedic Conference

25th March 2017 Royal Devon & Exeter NHS Foundation Trust, Exeter

REPORTING INFORMATION

Dear Colleague,

Thank you for choosing to attend the 2017 South West Orthopaedic Conference.

We have compiled these details to inform you of the programme and format for the day.

Date:

Saturday 25th March 2017 Start of Registration: 0845 hours Start of Conference: 0920 hours

Venue:

RILD Building, Royal Devon & Exeter NHS Foundation trust, Barrack Road, Exeter, EX2 5DW

Directions and Parking

For directions and parking please visit http://www.exeterorthoconference.co.uk/venue. Hospital parking is available

Where to Stay:

The venue is easily accessible from the city centre where there are a number of hotels available.

Where to Report:

You will be welcomed by a member of the organising committee on arrival to the RILD building. The registration desk will be situated close to the entrance.

What you need to bring with you:

- A copy of the email you have received from us regarding your confirmation of place (with your name) and your conference registration number. Please note that you will not be allowed to attend the conference without this information.
- Your University/Hospital identification badge

Workshops:

Delegates will rotate through the following four workshops: Suturing and knot tying, total hip arthroplasty, surgical fracture fixation, and plaster casting.

Breaks:

There will be a one-hour lunch break during which coffee, tea and a buffet lunch will be provided. There will be two coffee breaks in which tea, coffee, water and biscuits will be available. You may, however, wish to bring some snacks to eat throughout the day. If you have any specific dietary requirements, please email SWOrthoConference@Gmail.com.

Dress Code:

There is no specific dress code, although smart-casual is recommended. Please note that the fracture casting workshop will require bare below the elbows. The conference organisers, RILD building and Doctors Academy do not accept responsibility for damage to clothing acquired during the conference.

We look forward to meeting you at the conference. In the interim, please do not hesitate to contact us at SWOrthoConference@Gmail.com if you have any queries.

Best wishes,

South West Orthopaedic Conference Committee 2017 Doctors Academy